
NOTICE— these published accounts are in DRAFT form and are now in process of being audited. The first stage is the 

Internal Audit, an ongoing process, but which is summarised in the year-end report. The Internal Auditor then has to   

complete the relevant section of the Annual Governance and Accounting Return (AGAR). Both reports are then reviewed 

and accepted by the Full Council at its Annual General Meeting before being sent, with further supporting documents, to 

the External Auditor. In the interim, a period of public rights to view the accounts will be advertised. Once the whole    

process is completed, the full set of documents is published as a “Conclusion of Audit” report.  

  Parish Clerk & RFO  21st May 2020  













SPC DRAFT Annual accounts—FY 2019-2020 
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Payments in excess of £500 (excluding salaries) 










